100th DAY 


ASSIGNMENT #1

________________________________________________
1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 17 18 19 20 21 … 
Dear Kindergarten Families,

     Did you know that on Thursday, February 5th (barring more snow!), we will have been in school exactly 100 days? We have been recording each and every school day on a chart that is hanging in our room. We’ve counted by 1’s, 5’s and 10’s and even found patterns on our number chart.

     To celebrate this exciting 100th day of school, our class will be involved in counting and creating groups of 100. 100 what? Here are a few possibilities:

	100 buttons
	100 erasers
	100 pennies

	100 beads
	100 nails
	100 Q-tips

	100 crayons
	100 cotton balls
	100 cloves

	100 Legos
	100 seeds
	100 pencils

	100 bobby pins
	100 toothpicks
	100 elastics


As you can see, the ideas are endless! We are asking each child to choose something that he/she has 100 of at home. Like the Estimating Jar, the objects must be exactly the same in size and shape, only the color may be different. After he/she chooses an object, have your child COUNT THEM OUT. Please have your child use the 100 counting sheet to help in their counting, as it is easier to count to 100 if you do it by groups of 10! It is very important for your child to do the counting. After 100 items are counted, place them in the attached bag and send it to school by February 4th. We will be doing several math activities with them.
     



Thank you, and happy collecting and counting!







The Kindergarten Team 
100th DAY 


ASSIGNMENT #2
________________________________________________
1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 17 18 19 20 21 … 
Dear KR Families,

     The 100th day of school is fast approaching!! As part of our 100th day celebration we will be making a “100th Day Trail Mix” to share for snack. Please send exactly 100 edible items to school in a zip-lock baggie. For example, 100 Cheerios, 100 raisins, 100 goldfish, 100 pretzels, 100 skittles, 100 mini marshmallows, 100 M&Ms. Please no nuts. Please have your child help count them out. We will do some sharing, special counting and comparing before we mix and eat our snack.

     PLEASE SEND THE FOOD ITEMS TO SCHOOL ON

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 5th. WE WILL BE MAKING

AND EATING OUR TRAIL MIX ON THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 14th.


Thank you for your help!

                                 Mrs. Rafsky 

